
 

 

 BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Repository File Regarding )  
The Chapter 22 Electric Utility Resource  ) File No. EW-2009-0412 
Planning Revisions Workshops   ) 
        

NOTICE OF CONFERENCE CALL TO DISCUSS PRESENTATIONS 
REGARDING IRP RULE REVISIONS 

 
August 19, 2009 

 The Public Service Commission has scheduled a public meeting for August 31, 

2009, at which interested parties may make presentations to the Commission regarding 

their views on how the Commission’s Integrated Resource Planning (IRP) regulation 

should be revised.  The Commission’s Staff has asked the Commission to conduct a 

conference call to discuss the schedule and procedures for the August 31 meeting.    

The Commission believes that such a preliminary conference would be helpful, 

and has scheduled a conference call for August 25, 2009, beginning at 11:00 a.m. and 

continuing no later than 1:00 p.m.  Anyone who wants to participate in the conference 

call may do so by calling 526-6012, or toll-free at 866-630-9353.  The conference call 

can accommodate a maximum of 30 callers.   

This will be an informal discussion only and will not be transcribed.   
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Steven C. Reed 
      Secretary 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 19th day of August, 2009. 
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